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PARISH  

NEWSLETTER 

THIRTEENTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR —26TH/27TH JUNE 2021 

MASS TIMES, SERVICES AND INTENTIONS FOR THE COMING WEEK 

 

 

Saturday—vigil of the thirteenth Sunday of the year  26th 5.00pm Our Lady’s Ann Murphy RIP 

Sunday - thirteenth Sunday of the year  

 

27th  

 

9.30am 

11.00am 

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s 

People of the Parish 

Benefactors of Bulwell Parish 

Monday - saint Irenaeus, bishop and martyr 

(memorial) 

28th  Private  

tuesday  -  saints peter and paul, apostles (solemnity) 

HOLY DAY  

10.00am Our Lady’s Fr Bill Saunders RIP 29th  

7.00pm Holy Cross  

wednesday - (feria)      30th   Private Mother Damian Intentions 

12.00 Noon Holy Cross  

Thursday  - (feria) 1st 10.00am Our Lady’s Thomas Martin RIP 

Friday -  (feria)   2nd 12.00 Noon Holy Cross Mary Connell RIP (100th Birthday) 

Saturday— saint thomas, apostle (feast) 3rd   Private  

Saturday - vigil of the  fourteenth Sunday of the 

year  

3rd 5.00pm Our Lady’s Chandy Philip & Chinnamma Philip RIP 

Sunday – fourteenth Sunday of the year  4th 9.30am  

11.00am 

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s 

People of the Parish 

Gerald Kiwanuka RIP 

Schools serving our Parish: 
Primary Schools: 

Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell  
Head Teacher — Mrs. Celine Toner 

0115 9150500 
St Margaret Clitherow, Bestwood 

Head Teacher — Miss Christine Reilly  
0115 9150296 

Holy Cross , Hucknall 
Head Teacher—Mrs. Tammie McNamara  

0115 9534577 
Secondary Schools: 
Trinity School, Aspley 

Head Teacher — Mr. Matthew Shenton  
0115 9296251 

Christ The King, Arnold 
Head Teacher — Mr. Carlo Cuomo 

0115 9556262 

CELEBRATION OF HOLY MASS AT 
HOLY CROSS / OUR LADY’S 

Our Churches are now open for the celebration of Mass.   
A seat can be booked using the Diocesan booking system 

available at: www.massbooking.uk  The Masses are 
bookable on a 7-day cycle.  If you are not online please 
ring this number:  07395614050 between the hours of 

10:00am and 2:00pm on a Monday.   
When Fr John is unable to do a weekday Mass due to a 

Funeral or other Ministry commitment a Eucharistic 
Service will take place instead at the usual Mass time.  

 
MASS TIMES FOR SAINTS PETER & PAUL MASS 
ON TUESDAY 29TH JUNE WILL BE AS FOLLOWS: 

OUR LADY’S 10AM 
HOLY CROSS 7.00PM 

 
MINDFUL MERCY CAFÉ 

Mind to be Merciful, Drop in Café now Open every Thursday 
Stop the Isolation Start the Conversation   

I am delighted to announce that the Mind to be Merciful, 
Drop in Café is now open  

every Thursday from 10am – 12.30pm with all necessary 
health and safety precautions in place. 

I cannot wait to see you all again and reach out to those 
who are feeling alone and isolated. For more information 

please contact me on martyn.swaby@nottshc.nhs.uk 
Or call 07561121724 or contact the parish office. 

God Bless you all — Deacon Martyn 
 

PETERS PENCE SUNDAY 26TH JUNE 
A second collection will be taken up this weekend 

26th/27th Sunday at all Masses.  Peters Pence is for the 
Pope’s charitable causes and the Holy See’s operational costs.  

 
VOCATION’S TEAM NEXT ZOOM CAFÉ  

Are you called?  The Vocations Team are holding their next 
Zoom café on Monday 12th July at 7pm. This month’s guest 
speaker is Maggie Mairura from  CAFOD who will be talking 
about how she lives her call today. If you would like to know 
more about Vocation to the Priesthood or Religious Life and 

would like to meet the team please email Diane at 
vocationsadmin@dioceseofnottingham.uk for the Zoom link. 

A warm welcome awaits you. 

POOR CLARE SISTERS FUNDRAISING UPDATE 

Our Poor Clare Sisters would like to thank everyone who 
supported them last week with their Teddy competition and 
the winners  can be found on their website.  Also thank you 
to all who ordered their cakes and rice dishes.  Please keep 

checking www.nottsnuns.co.uk for upcoming events. 

DIOCESAN PASTORAL SUPPORT FOR LGBT + CATHOLICS 
Research has shown that the coronavirus lockdown has provoked a 

mental health crisis among the LGBTQ community, especially amongst 
young adults. There is a pastoral network within the Diocese who have 
been appointed to give confidential advice and support to families or 

individuals who might need help. To get in touch please email in 
confidence: lgbt.pastoral@dioceseofnottingham.uk  

 
FLAT ACCOMODATION  

A one bedroomed downstairs flat has become available at Lincoln 
Court (behind St Hugh’s Church) in Bilborough. 

There is a resident warden and a 24 hour call system. If you are 
looking to downsize and are interested, please call  

Margaret Caullay on 01159291290 
 

THE HOLY FATHER’S DAY FOR GRANDPARENTS AND THE ELDERLY – 
25TH JULY 2021 

At the end of January, the Holy Father announced a ‘World Day for 
Grandparents and the Elderly’ to be held annually on the Fourth 

Sunday in July (25th July 2021). The announcement formed part of 
Pope Francis’ Angelus address on 31st January, a copy of which can 

be found at: http://www.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/
angelus/2021/documents/papa- francesco_angelus_20210131.html                         

 
BESTWOOD ADVICE CENTRE  

Has operated in the Bestwood and Top Valley community for over 
35 years providing free, impartial advice on welfare rights and 

financial issues.   Advice includes dealing with debt, consumer rights 
and benefits claims.  We have continued to offer support 

throughout the Covid-19 period so if you would like to access the 
service, please contact us on one of the following:                       

Phone - 0115 962 6519  Email - advice@bestwoodadvice.org.uk 
Text/Wattsapp- 07875 746 843      Web enquiry- https://

www.bestwoodadvice.org.uk/online-enquiry-form 

 
BEDA COLLEGE DISCERNMENT WEEKEND 

The Beda College in Rome is running a discernment weekend for 
men between the ages of 30 and 55 from Friday 3rd September to 
Sunday 5th September 2021. It takes place at St Beuno’s Spirituality 
Centre in North Wales. The weekend is to reach men who are not 
already in touch with their diocese and is a first step for those who 
may be exploring the possibility of priestly vocation in later life. 
Promoting similar weekends in past years through parish notices 
proved to be most fruitful, and the results from these weekends are 
now in the seminaries. Information and registration forms are at: 
https://www.pathwaystogod.org/courses-events-retreats/
discernment-weekend-older-men-1 A poster and flier for the 
weekend can be downloaded from: https://bedacollege.org/
vocationpromotion 

THE PARISHES OF  
HOLY CROSS AND OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL SUCCOUR 

SERVING THE COMMUNITIES OF  

BESTWOOD, BULWELL AND HUCKNALL. 

Contact Details:  

Parish Priest:   Fr. John Martin   Tel: 0115 9278403        

   The Presbytery   Mobile (FOR EMERGENCY ONLY): 

   Brooklyn Road,  Bulwell,   07714 460526 

   Nottingham NG6 9ES   

Parish Secretaries:  Mrs Vivien Flynn 

  Mrs Breege Chapman  Tel: 0115 9278403 

   Tuesday—Thursday 9am to 1pm 

Parish Email:  holycrossrcchurch@outlook.com & ourladysbulwell@hotmail.co.uk 

Website:                               www.bulwell-and-bestwood-catholic-churches.org.uk 

   http://www.holycrosshucknall.org.uk  

Facebook:  https://facebook.com/bulwellandbestwood 

Parish Deacon:   Rev. Martyn Swaby   Tel: 0115 9770252 

Retired Priest:  Canon Anthony Dolan       

Hall Booking:  ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com  

ACT OF SPIRITUAL COMMUNION:   My Jesus, I believe that You are present in the Most Holy Sacrament. I love You above all things, and I desire to receive You into my 

soul. Since I cannot at this moment receive You sacramentally, come at least into my heart. I embrace You as if You were already there and unite myself wholly to You. 

Never permit me to be separated from You. Amen. As we cannot attend daily Mass, we can use this prayer to express our faith in Christ and His Presence in the Eucharist, 

and ask Him to unite Himself with us.  

Office Hours.  The office will be open on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 9am until 1pm.  If you need to contact the office please 

phone during these hours.  However due to social distancing  requirements can you please email or telephone as visits to the office 

should only be when absolutely necessary.   If you need to contact Fr John urgently please ring his mobile but before making that call 

please ask is your request urgent? 

HOLY CROSS PRIMARY CATHOLIC VOLUNTARY ACADEMY 
Holy Cross school would like you to complete a short survey to establish who might be interested 

if the school started offering nursery provision. Please follow this link which will take you to a 
form to be completed:   Thanking you in advance. https://forms.office.com/Pages/

ResponsePage.aspxid=_AJODGE7jU2KxDSKLW3Ijsrv3ubtEJ1HiPP51eN3ew5URVowQ0VJQUczV1BFR0RaNFQyQ1pJ
M0FaMiQlQCN0PWcu  
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